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       Recycling used notebooks 

                                            
Dear parents, 

Approaching the conclusion of yet another successful academic year at GEMS Legacy School, we have the 

opportunity to unite in building a more sustainable and environmentally conscious community. 

Traditionally, as the academic year concludes, we discard our children's used notebooks, unwittingly 

contributing to environmental waste. In an effort to address this, we are initiating a special campaign to 

collect used notebooks for recycling, in collaboration with 'Dulsco,' a prominent waste management and 

recycling company in the UAE, to ensure responsible and eco-friendly disposal. Your child could hand over 

the books to the respective class teacher or you can drop off the books at Gate 1 & 3 at the Primary Campus 

and Gate 7 at the Secondary campus from 14th March to 22nd March 2024.  

We believe that this campaign provides an excellent opportunity for our school community to actively 

contribute to a more sustainable future. This will help reduce waste, conserve resources, and demonstrate 

our commitment to environmental stewardship.                                                                                                       

Let's work together to build a greener and more environmentally conscious legacy for our school. 

Thank you for your commitment to sustainability. 
 
Warm regards,  
 

 
Asha Alexander                                      آشا ألكسندر  
Principal                                                  مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change    الرئيس التنفيذي 


